
Regular Board Meeting 
October 18, 2021 

 
The regular meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by 
President Donna Kunde at 5:30 p.m. at Johnston Elementary in Hopkinton, Iowa.  All motions 
carried unanimously unless otherwise noted.  Four board members were present.  There were 
eight staff members and three visitors present.  The agenda and consent items were approved. 
 
Dawn Bries and Carolyn Anderson shared information with the Board regarding the new literacy 
curriculum and how they are implementing this in their classrooms.   
 
One open enrollment in request was approved. 
 
The following personnel recommendations were approved: 
 CeAnn Palmer – resignation as TLCS Content Team Lead 
 
Board Policy 800 Series was reviewing and approved on the first official reading. 
 
Supt. Hoeger updated the Board regarding the upcoming Revenue Purpose Statement vote which will 

take place on November 2nd in conjunction with the school board elections.  Information and a short 

video has been posted on the school website. 

The Districts Attendance and Course Enrollment Data was shared with the Board.  This report details 

attendance and course enrollment for different subgroups of students. 

Enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year was certified on October 15th.  It appears the district 
will see a slight increase in enrollment of .90 students.  The 2020-2021 certified enrollment 
number was 676.6 and the 2021-2022 certified enrollment is 677.5.   
 
Post Prom will be doing several additional fundraisers this year which include a 50/50 raffle, a 
donated prize raffle and cookie kit sales.  These fundraisers were not listed on the initial 
fundraising activities list that the Board approved in September. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:24 p.m. 
 


